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                  General Order # 1,046                             September, 2019
                           DATE:     Friday September 20th, 2019
                   LOCATION:    FEMA USAR MA-Task Force 1 HQ Beverly
                    TIME:              1800 hours 

                    PROGRAM:  2019-2020 Season Opens with a cook out! 
                              Our guests for the Evening will be Team members who have
                              just returned from being activated and responding to Hurricane

                              Dorian.

DIRECTIONS TO MEETING SITE

Take 128 north towards Gloucester to exit 20 (Route 1A North). After you go under 128 take the first LEFT at the light on to Conant St. Go approx. 1/3rd mile and take a RIGHT on to Rte. 97 North at the lights, Take 97 north for about 1 mile. On the left will be a sign for Beverly Airport (L.P. Henderson Rd.). Turn LEFT onto Henderson Rd. The first driveway on your RIGHT will go through a gate into the firm Army NIKE Base. Go straight through the gate to the rear if the Base. Training site is next to the new large building with the American Flag.
Membership
Over the summer Life Member Norman Woods Jr. passed away. He was elected into membership on September 21, 1973.

Two Members suffered losses in their immediate families: Jay Heath’s mother and Edward Morrissey’s father passed away. May their souls all rest in peace.

Congratulations to Life Member William Cahill who won first place in the Photo Portfolio division from the Georgia Press Association for his portfolio of Spot News Photos. Bill is a freelance photographer for the BLADE newspaper of Swainsboro. He also serves as the PIO for Swainsboro Fire. In addition, he has been elected to the Board of Directors of the Metropolitan Fire Association of Atlanta.
Line Box

The Line Box will be on its regular schedule of October, December, February, April and a summer edition. Anyone having ideas for a story or photos that they wish to share all would be most welcome. As always we are looking for a few more writers!
Your Editor was very surprised by the buzz that the article about the Rosewell, New Mexico fire house caused. Numerous emails and text messages were received. They all said the same thing………”The Greys are amongst us!”
Dues

Box 52 Annual dues have been mailed out and are due on October 1st, 2019. Please make every effort to pay promptly. Any member having a hardship is asked to contact the Treasurer.

Annual Meeting
A reminder that the Annual meeting of the Association will occur in October. At the September meeting the Nominating Committee shall provide a list of candidates for Office. At that time nominations can also be made from the floor. Several important topics will also be discussed at the Annual meeting. The Board of Directors are asking that as many members as possible try and attend. The meeting will be held at the Wakefield Public Safety Building. More information will be provided in the October General Order.
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